
   

Contact our School  

Email  

delungra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Website  

www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

Phone 

02 6724 8407 

Fax 

02 6724 8321 

Wednesday              

5th December 

Presentation Night 

Tuesday                  

11th to 18th December 

Swimming Lessons 

Thursday                

13th December 

Rewards Day 

Wednesday              

19th December 

Students last day 

Thursday        

Remember your guitars for 

Mr Mac 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

to Remember ! 
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School Leaders  

Last Thursday 29th November year 5 and 6 

students presented their Leadership Speeches at 

the School Leaders Assembly. 

Parents, grandparents and family members were 

on hand to listen and encourage students with 

their presentations. 

All students were very well prepared and spoke 

with confidence about their ability to be a good 

role model for other students and be a 

responsible School Leader in 2019. 

We are looking forward to finding out who our 

2019 School Leaders will be at Presentation Night.  

  Presentation Night  

Presentation night will be held on Wednesday 

5th December in the Delungra Community Hall. 

Students need to be there at 5:45 pm to meet 

with Mrs Reardon, Mrs Dawson or Ms  

Robinson to get  organised for our evening 

events. We will start at 6pm. During the formal 

proceeding at presentation night students will be 

under the supervision of our staff. At the 

completion of the formal  event and during 

supper students will be in the care and 

supervision of their parents.  

Supper reminder,  parents are asked to bring a 

plate of food to share for supper after the 

conclusion of our formal presentation. 

Intensive Swimming 

Swimming is a skill that can save your child’s 

life.  It may come as a surprise for some but the 

leading location for drownings last year was 

inland water ways, with rivers, streams, creeks 

and dams accounting for a significant number of 

drownings.   

We have Auswim accredited instructors for 

our intensive swimming program. 

This year our intensive swimming program will 

be held at the Bingara pool from 11th to 18th of 

December.  Students will be at the pool from 

10:15am to 1:40pm each day. 

Students will have 3 lessons each day including 

intensive swimming and a water safety program. 

Cost will be $25 per student this will cover bus 

travel, pool entry and instructors. 

Permission notes are with the newsletter, please 

return with money as soon as possible. 

Student Reports 

Semester two reports will be sent home at the 

end of next week.   If you have any concerns 

please contact your child’s teacher to make an 

appointment to discuss the issues. 

Please read through your child’s report with 

them.  It is very important that your child knows 

what is on their report. 

.   

 

Library Days   
Wednesday– Primary and 

infants class 

Sport              

Thursday 
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STUDENT LEADERS ASSEMBLY 


